
Field Trip into the forest with the pre-schoolers 

 

On the 10th of November 2020 we went for a field trip with the pre-schoolers into a forest.  

It was foggy and cold, so we got dressed very warm and started our way thru the forest, to find 

different animals and plants. 

 

The teachers had prepared some papers with questions. We hit them in little bags and threw them 

close to the children, whenever they were not watching uns.  

On the papers we read: How do we need to behave in the forest? Why is a forest so important for 

us? What happens with all the leaves that fall of the trees in fall? Can you find animals? Which plants 

do you know? etc. 

It´s amazing to see how much some children already know and tell each other. Other things we could 

discover together. 

We found some Mushrooms, worms and other interesting plants and animals. 

     

We made a litte picknick with Brezeln in the forest and at a meadow we played some games to get 

warm again. 

While discovering different things, one child called everyone: “Come here, someone wrote 

something on this stick! Its from the old times!” When we came we realized what it was: a 

woodworm had “written” in the wood, how beautiful!  

What a great time to spend some hours outside were we can run, breath fresh air and experience so 

many things.  

 

  

 


